December 11, 1974
To the Steering Committee of the Leninist Trotskyist Faétion

Dear Comrades,

In the material sent to the faction steering committee on
December 10 there were two typographical errors.

One error occurs on page 2 of "Report on the November 16-17,
1974, Meeting of the United Secretariat" by Thérése. Paragraph
two under the point on Chile should read: "He sharply criticized
the line of the MIR...liquidation of the MIR... vanguard."

The second error occurs in the letter of November 29 from
Joe to Ernest concerning the Spartacists' report on the United
Secretariat meeting with the OCI. The last paragraph on page

one of the letter should read: I'Not knowing Jack Barnes, the OCI.
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Comradely,
Mary-Alice Waters



